
 

  
 
 
 

2012 KAT Bus Stop Project
 

 
 
Project Description:  This project 
involves the construction of new KAT 
bus stops at Walbrook Drive, Knox 
Plaza and Ray Mears Boulevard. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Knox Plaza 
Kingston Pike at Newcom Avenue 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:   
Bid Opening:  May 30, 2012 
Notice to Proceed:  August 1, 2012 
Contract Completion Date: September 29, 2012 
 
Current Contract Price:  $ 104,272 
 

CITY OF KNOXVILLE 
Madeline Rogero, Mayor 

 
 

 Christi Branscom 
Director of Public Works 

 
 James R. Hagerman, PE 
Director of Engineering 

 
Stephen J. King, PE 

Deputy Director of Engineering 

October 2012 Status:  This project involves the construction of new KAT bus 
stops at Walbrook Drive, Knox Plaza and Ray Mears Boulevard.  A Pre-
Construction Meeting was held on July 13, 2012.  The project is complete. 
 
Project Designer:  City of Knoxville 
Construction Contractor:  APAC-Atlantic, Inc 
 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer:  Robin L. Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 


